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As a lifelong Oregonian I am appalled that the Cap and Trade Bill is being snuck into short session.

My family depends on Oregon agriculture for their life and business, we strongly oppose HB 1530 and truly believe
it should be put to vote by our state citizens. Taking our voice is taking our state from us. We deserve to vote in
something that is so stifling to the very industries our state was founded upon.

It failed last session, how is it fair to try and push it through during short session? We must have a say in something
that will devastate so many of our family farms and businesses.
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